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This year in preparation for SGA elections, there will be
an officers� workshop.   This session is designed to inform
interested candidates what is involved in being an SGA
officer.  The workshop will focus on specific duties,
responsibilities and time commitment.

Who: All interested 6th, 7th, and 8th graders

What:  Student Government Informational Workshop

Where:                                                           

When:                                                            

Why:  Because the SGA needs to involve informed, responsible students!

AGENDA

*  Registration and distribution of materials
*  Advisor�s comments
*  Small group presentations
*  Large group question-answer period
*  Dismissal

Activity bus passes will be available...

This is a great opportunity to talk with former officers from our school
and from other schools.  Bring your questions and ideas...we look

forward to seeing you!


